
         Friday 16 July 2021 

Dear families 

We made it!  

Amazing class teaching (as always!), some after-school clubs, school visits, special 

event days, sports day, Reception graduation, Year 4 leavers, transition events...It 

has been a busy but really enjoyable term. 

We are all so proud of all that we have managed to achieve for the children and 

we thank you for all your support too. 

Reading through the children's posters and words about 'what makes our school 

special' this week, has really made me emotional as they have it so right! Both 

Broomhaugh and Corbridge Schools are very special places and it is exciting to 

realise how strong we can be together. We will be sharing the work on our website in 

the autumn as we celebrate the confirmation of the Federation of Broomhaugh and 

Corbridge CE First Schools. 

This year we say goodbye to some really special people and we will always be 

grateful and thankful for all they have brought to our school. 

In September we will be welcoming some new special people to join our strong team 

and we look forward to working together to continue our journey and being the best 

we can be.  I leave you with a prayer by Edwina Gately and I hope all families, 

children and my amazing staff team ensure you all get some time to relax, reflect 

and re-cooperate during the summer break! 

Have a LOVELY summer, 

Miss Ainsley - Executive Head Teacher  

  

 

 

 

 

 



Be silent. 

Be still. 

Alone, 

Empty 

Before your God 

Say Nothing. 

Ask nothing. 

Be silent. 

Be still. 

Let your God 

Look upon you. 

That is all. 

God knows, 

Understands, 

Loves you with 

An enormous love. 

God only wants to 

Look upon you 

With Love. 

Quiet. 

Still. 

Be. 

 Let your God – Love you. 

Best wishes and God Bless 

 


